
 

  

  
 
 

 
Wednesday 19 July 2023 
 

Dear Parents/carers 
 
Staffing update 
 
Mrs Deb 
Mrs Deb will be returning in September from her maternity leave to cover Year 3 class 
every Friday.  We look forward to her returning to Greenway! 
 
Mrs Fetcher Bryan 
You will recall that Mrs Fletcher Byran was covering Mrs Deb maternity leave.  As Mrs 
Deb is returning in September, it will mean that Mrs Fletcher-Byran will be leaving 
Greenway at the end of this term.  We wish her well and thank her for all her hard work 
in Year 3. 
 
Mrs Crockett 
From September we will be continuing to employ Mrs Crockett as a supply teacher, 
as and when we require her.  This arrangement gives her the flexibility that she needs 
and I know that she is very happy to still be part of the team at Greenway. 
 
Teaching Assistants 
I am now in a positon to let you know where our teaching assistants will be next year. 
 
Class  Teacher     Teaching assistants  
Nursery  Mrs Tritton/Mrs Bowers   Mrs Taylor/Mr Burch 
Reception Mrs Bassil/Mrs Bowers   Mrs Coleman 
Year 1  Miss Kay     Mr Lewis/Mrs Bowdrey/ 

Mrs Cullins 
Year 2  Miss Dell     Mrs Webb/Mrs Dowley 
Year 3  Miss Winter-Jones    Mrs Spriggs/Mrs Barrett 
Year 4  Ms Bado     Mrs Hadley/Mrs Wardle 
        Miss O’Brien 
Year 5  Mrs Wills     Mr Burch 
Year 6  Mr Loczy     Mrs Meaney/Mrs Doran/ 

Mr Hurst 
 
I will be sending an end of term letter out on Friday with some important information 
regarding next year. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
 
 


